Edsel Ford Daily Bulletin

January 12, 2023
The library will be closed today due to mock interviews.

The Superintendent Student Advisory Committee is currently holding a fundraiser in
order to raise donations for the Veteran’s Hospital and the First Step Women’s abuse
shelter in honor of MLK Day. Donation boxes and the subsequent supplies needed
will be set up in your language arts classes by tomorrow morning. In general,
toiletries, socks, and canned goods are appreciated. We hope you all show your giving
spirits for these causes. Go Thunderbirds!

Volunteer Opportunity for all students:

There is an opportunity to earn community service hours by providing snow
shoveling services for Dearborn seniors citizens in need. Below, there are two
documents for your reference. The first attachment is the Senior Snow Shoveling
Project, this is a document that gives a description of the process and the guidelines to
follow. The second attachment is the Permission Slip, this is a document that each
student must fill out to have on file in order to participate. The permission slip must
be printed, filled out, signed by you and your parent/guardian and returned to Mrs.
Mroue in A200. Please let Mrs. Mroue know if you have any questions at
MroueL@dearbornschools.org

Senior Snow Shoveling Project

Permission Slip

Clubs

Attention girls soccer players! There will be a mandatory meeting this Thursday in
the cafeteria at 3pm with Coach Beydoun. Any girls interested in playing soccer in the
spring must attend this short meeting. Please reach out to Coach Beydoun in room
A204 if you have any questions. Let's go Thunderbirds!"

Hey Thunderbirds — The Black Student Union will be having a bake sale before and
after school on Thursday, January 12th. If you’re interested in some tasty treats, stop
by! We will be by the bus doors.

With winter break coming up, there will be plenty of time to read our next book! Book
club is reading Girl Interrupted this month! We still have a few copies left in Mr.
Remington's room. Return your permission slip to get your book. Our next meeting
will be Thursday, January 12th in C5. Happy reading!


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1u4AwXxuF4r31Zd0trFuktOv2Y5oxHs9LM59PImwiK3g/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1u4AwXxuF4r31Zd0trFuktOv2Y5oxHs9LM59PImwiK3g/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13SifzXvgWjLThGSGsTV9rNZ6VtATGIgf/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1u4AwXxuF4r31Zd0trFuktOv2Y5oxHs9LM59PImwiK3g/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13SifzXvgWjLThGSGsTV9rNZ6VtATGIgf/view?usp=sharing

Robotics - The game was revealed. Are you ready to build a game-play bot?
Please see or email Ms.Salsberry- across from the boys gym.

The Arabic Club will continue selling cultural hoodies this week till Friday January 13.
Please come by Ms.Youssef class in room B-03 to pick up the hoodies form. Please
return the form filled out and the amount of money required to Ms.Youssef before
the 23rd. To view the design, click on the link below.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nZ9jMs6CQxFcRzdsEYUchTDMecKBTrN-zf5x
njU3tzc/edit?usp=sharing

NHS

Students who might be interested in coming to Salina Intermediate to volunteer,

send an email to sailann@dearbornschools.org

Emergency Forms are due as soon as possible. If you received a form, please have
your parents look through the information and sign it.

Students, in order to leave the building for dual enrollment or CO-OP, you will need to
show your A-VIP card. If you don't have one, please stop by the attendance office and
speak to Ms. Antoinette. Replacement cards are $1.00.

Tutoring
After school tutoring is held every week on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday

from 3:00 to 4:15.

Tuesday | Wednesday | Thursday
Math Math Math
Ms. Bazzi Ms. Bazzi Ms. Bazzi
Room D-10 Room D-10 Room D-10
LA LA LA
Mr. Weber | Ms. Robisch | Ms. Robisch
Room E-13 Room E-9 Room E-9

Instagram Page
Edsel Ford has a school spirit Instagram page. You can follow @ eflnest. You can see

pictures and posts from clubs, teams, and school events like Spirit Week and
Homecoming!

Booster Club

Students, if you need community service hours, here is your chance to earn them!
Our Booster Club needs help at concessions this week and all season! Please sign up
on following link : Concessions Volunteer Sign Up

OK2SAY

In recognition of the Michigan "Safe Schools Week " you can access the OKAY2SAY
safe reporting tool and the Dearborn Schools Online "Safe Box", it is located on our
school home page. Check out our daily bulletin for more information.

There are also, QR codes around the school if you ever need support.


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nZ9jMs6CQxFcRzdsEYUchTDMecKBTrN-zf5xnjU3tzc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nZ9jMs6CQxFcRzdsEYUchTDMecKBTrN-zf5xnjU3tzc/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:sailann@dearbornschools.org
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/60b0a4ea4a928a4f94-concessions

OK2SAY is available 24/7 and tips can be submitted the following ways:
e Call: 8-555-OK2SAY (855-565-2729)

o Text: 652729 (OK2SAY)

® Email: OK2SAY@mi.gov

® OK2SAY website: www.michigan.gov/ok2say

o OK2SAY mobile app: Available for download in app stores for iPhone and Android.
Athletics

There will be an informational meeting for anyone interested in playing softball this
spring in the cafeteria after school on Tuesday Jan 17.

To see this week’s Athletic Schedule, please click on the following link!
1/9-1/14

Edsel Athletic Department Website!
Athletic Department Website

***Please note: This communication can be found daily on the Edsel Ford H.S. Blog!***

Helpful Links: Edsel Ford High School Blog

Athletic Department Website
The Bolt

Tech support (Parents & Students) - 313-827-8400

*hkkkkkkkkkkkkkhkhhhhhhhhhkhhhhhhhhhhhhhhhhhhhhhhhhhkhhhkhkhkhkhkhkkkkkkkk

For Language Assistance Please Click on the Following Link!

DSLS- Dearborn Schools Language Services

(-Arabic 2 42l ji3) 3 Select Language (i ki) Jiud) 8 dadual) o2 daa i)

Zenib Ali, Parent Student Liaison Edsel Ford High School 373-827-3396
alizi@dearbornschools.org


https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjA4MTEuNjIxMTk3NTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwOi8vd3d3Lm1pY2hpZ2FuLmdvdi9vazJzYXkifQ.I2PY2oCsIopqseDfw07sNZyqXK0q6kSIaV_deFjvqJA%2Fs%2F1435301801%2Fbr%2F142456820286-l&data=05%7C01%7Ckarvec%40michigan.gov%7Cb7ffe1e8402a4c51621808da7bc1995f%7Cd5fb7087377742ad966a892ef47225d1%7C0%7C0%7C637958368826109140%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=pQlgbH%2Bk%2B7iWottOkHvln1up8vuZWy483IJN38bxyzg%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDMsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjA4MTEuNjIxMTk3NTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2FwcHMuYXBwbGUuY29tL3VzL2FwcC9vazJzYXkvaWQ5MTYyNzUxNzMifQ.oVI6qdNCN_Jx8lJfWZIWWPuRGI7JkI-BByw80xs4d_E%2Fs%2F1435301801%2Fbr%2F142456820286-l&data=05%7C01%7Ckarvec%40michigan.gov%7Cb7ffe1e8402a4c51621808da7bc1995f%7Cd5fb7087377742ad966a892ef47225d1%7C0%7C0%7C637958368826109140%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=PKNra9Lb6HR%2BSk4YRYervitsjtLVp8hjYj0dP9YvTPM%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDQsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjA4MTEuNjIxMTk3NTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3BsYXkuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbS9zdG9yZS9hcHBzL2RldGFpbHM_aWQ9Z292Lm1pLmFnLk9LMlNBWSZobD1lbl9VUyJ9.9-ZA_DaVQRVGREC4VY2lF28QxwkyixGRVXDto-uY5MQ%2Fs%2F1435301801%2Fbr%2F142456820286-l&data=05%7C01%7Ckarvec%40michigan.gov%7Cb7ffe1e8402a4c51621808da7bc1995f%7Cd5fb7087377742ad966a892ef47225d1%7C0%7C0%7C637958368826109140%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mxl0SEKsKyKe%2BUkKOv5dE5rcf%2Fr3ZRuZCd46As1Q29I%3D&reserved=0
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GVeK3MKfUrsTD_4ncVSFbBZ52v8pB00G/view?usp=share_link
https://edselfordhighschool.bigteams.com/
https://efhs.dearbornschools.org/
https://edselfordhighschool.bigteams.com/
https://theboltefhs.wixsite.com/website
https://dearbornschools.org/services/language-services-dsls/
https://dearbornschools.org/services/language-services-dsls/
mailto:aliz1@dearbornschools.org

